
BREWSTER SEVENTH-DAY ADVENTIST CHURCH 

Sabbath January 9, 2021 
 

9:30 a.m.  Lesson Study  
 “Crisis of Leadership” 

 

 

 

Offering this week:  UCC Advance 

 

10:45  a.m.       Church at Worship 

Welcome & Announcements  Doug Hartzell 

Invocation  

Praise Time Hartzells 

Opening Hymn      “Immortal, Invisible, God Only Wise“ #21 

Offering Carol Hartzell 

Children’s Story Carol Hartzell 

Prayer Doug Hartzell 

Prayer Response Piano 

Scripture                           1 Timothy 2:1-4 Josh Hartzell 

Sermon                   “Praying in 2021” Pastor Tye Davis 

Benediction Pastor Tye 

Postlude  Piano 

                                         (General Dismissal) 

*********************************************** 

Deacon in Charge Ed Burns 

Worship Leader Hartzells 

Piano  

  



Sunset tonight: 4:24 p.m. Sunset next Friday: 4:32 p.m. 

WEEKLY CALENDAR  

January 11 BACS Board Meeting, 7 p.m. 

 13 Bible Study/Prayer Meeting, 7 p.m. 

 16 Speaker:  

  Worship Leader: Doreen Yamamoto 

  Deacon in Charge: John Cook 

  Offering: Church Budget 

 

Birthdays 

   12  Victoria Smith 

 

CALLING ALL PRAYER WARRIORS: PRAY WITH THE UCC PRAYER TEAM! 

• This week we pray for the Omak Adventist Christian School that the 

students and teacher, Jennifer Hoffpauir, will have a healthy learning 

environment where Jesus is number one!    

• Pray for Weippe and Orofino Seventh-day Adventist churches pastored 

by Steve Rogers. Pray for Steve and his wife Becky and their 

congregations that they will receive Holy Spirit Power.  

• Pray for the East Wenatchee Adventist Church that the members will 

be strong in their faith. Their interim pastor is Tye Davis. Pray for his 

family as they are in transition. Pray for Pastor Korter who is 

temporarily serving our country.   

• Pray for our members, families, teachers, pastors and leaders of our 

church and our country during this 10-days of prayer.  

And I tell you, ask, and it will be given to you; seek, and you will find; knock, and 

it will be opened to you. For everyone who asks receives, and the one who seeks 

finds, and to the one who knocks it will be opened. Luke 11:9-10  

As we double down on prayer in the new year, let us pray without ceasing.  Do 

you have a prayer request? Go to: www.uccsda.org/#prayer 

 

Brewster SDA Church 
As of December 26, 2020 

Monthly Church Budget $12,083.33 

Received for December Budget 6,870.00 

 

Total Received for November Monthly Church Budget 14,662.00 

Brewster Adventist Christian School 
School Endowment Fund Donations $107,779.82 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Pastor:   Church Phone – 509-689-3537 

Church Secretary: Angie Stolp secretary@brewstersda.com  

Office Hours –Thurs. 8 a.m. to 10 a.m.            509-846-5144 

Web page – www.brewstersda.com 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

WELCOME TO BREWSTER ADVENTIST CHURCH!  Welcome to our guests and 

members.  May you be blessed as you worship with us today. 

PLEASE SILENCE CELL PHONES - We kindly request that you place your phone 

on silent during weekly Bible study as well as Sabbath School and Church 

Service.  Please step outside to make or receive phone calls. Thank you!  

ALTERNATE CHURCH -  is from 9:00–11:00 AM, in the Fellowship Hall 

downstairs.  Masks and social distancing will be required of each 

participant.  Anyone is welcome who is willing to follow the 

requirements.  PLEASE, be respectful and cooperative with the above 

requests.  Thank you & Blessed Sabbath!!  

NPUC'S 10 DAYS OF PRAYER BEGAN JANUARY 5 - Many of you are looking for 

more prayer events in which your members can participate. You have likely 

heard about the NPUC 10 Days of Prayer that UCC is joining. Just in case you 

have not, we would like to invite your church staff and congregation to 10 

special days filled with prayer, preaching, and personal testimonies from people 

around our union and conference. There is no better time to pray and come 

together than now as our communities and our own church members are facing 

difficult challenges and personal losses, suffering, and pain. We are in need of 

the baptism of the Holy Spirit as we consider the mandate to share the Gospel 

throughout our territory. Please plan to join in every morning from 9:00 to 

10:30 a.m. starting on January 5 and continuing through January 14. 

DONATE YOUR ADVENTIST BOOKS FOR MISSIONS - Do you have a library of 

good quality Adventist books, collecting dust? Why allow them to sit, when they 

could be sent overseas and bring a rich blessing to others? This holiday season, 

White Horse Media is seeking donations of good quality Adventist books to 

send to Africa. Here is what we need: Bibles, Adventist books (i.e. Spirit of 

Prophecy, children’s books, Bible study subjects, true stories, family, child 

raising, healthy lifestyles, music, etc.), children's magazines (i.e. Little Friend, 

Primary Treasurer, Guide, Insight, etc.) or evangelistic in nature. If you or your 

church would like to donate, please contact us at (208) 448-4446 (Monday-

Thursday 9:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.). 

COVID-19 VACCINES: ADDRESSING CONCERNS, OFFERING COUNSEL - The 

Loma Linda University schools of pharmacy and public health have partnered 

with the General Conference department of health ministries and the Biblical 

Research Institute to address some of the rumors and conspiracies regarding 

the COVID-19 vaccines. The full article from the Adventist Review can be read 

at https://www.adventistreview.org/church-news/story15816-covid-19-

vaccines-addressing-concerns,-offering-counsel. 

https://uccsda.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=835b280574dbed77db94a4f02&id=d31120f8a4&e=d90f7ecc30
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